
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                JUNE 20, 2019

THE CITY OF FLORISSANT NAMES GATEWAY DISPOSAL AS TH E CITY’S
EXCLUSIVE SOLID WASTE TRASH COLLECTOR

The City of Florissant has selected Gateway Disposal as the City’s exclusive solid waste trash 
collector.  Gateway Disposal will take on the assignment and assumption of the 2017 Meridian 
Waste contract with no changes to the current rate that the residents of Florissant are currently 
paying for trash service. 

The principle owners of Gateway Disposal have vast experience and much success in the trash 
industry and are excited to get the opportunity to provide trash service for the residents of 
Florissant.  There will be no break in service and Gateway Disposal will begin serving the 
residents on July 1st. Until further notice please continue to use your Meridian trash container 
because the owners of Gateway Disposal are in the process of negotiating an agreement with 
Meridian to purchase the Meridian’s trash containers that deal has not been finalized as of yet. 

The executive team of Meridian informed us that they will start processing refunds on July 1st to 
those residents that have already made their payment for July, August and September as well as 
for those that have paid beyond that.  It may take up to 30 days to receive the refund. 

Gateway Disposal has received the current list of customers so there will be no need to set up 
new trash service but if you have any questions Gateway Disposal customer service department 
can be reached starting on Tuesday, June 25th   at 314-900-2070.  Per the owners of Gateway 
Disposal the new invoice for trash service will be sent out sometime in late July.

Mayor Lowery really appreciates the cooperation that the City has received with Meridian during
this transition.

Stay tune for further information to be sent out as it comes available.  Mayor Lowery would also 
like to thank the residents for their patience as we continue to move through this transition.  
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